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Stars of the week 
For the week ending 17th Sept 

 
Owls: Verity & Sienna  
Swallows: Alba & George  
Woodpeckers: Freddie & Henry 
Jackdaws:  Tommy & Dulmie  
Swans:  Zainab & Bertie 
Kestrels: Piper & Fatima 
Falcons: Joshua & Casey 

 
 
     

Week ending 17th September 
Owls: Lena 
Swallows: Joshua 
Woodpeckers: Imogen  
Jackdaws: Skylar  
Swans: Sofia 
Kestrels: Lily G 
Falcons:  Lola 

The following children were  
recognised for showing the school  

values in PE this week:   
Week ending 17th September 

 
Swallows: Felicity  
Woodpeckers: Chloe O 
Jackdaws: Alexa 
Swans: Lucie B & Lucy H 
Kestrels: George  
Falcons: Darcy School councillors  

Congratulations to the following children on being 
voted by their peers to be school councillors.  We 
held our first meeting today, and talked about our 

plans for future meetings. 
Y1 Bene & Thea W 
Y2 Alexa & Tom B 
Y3 Izzy & Toby 

Y4 Lucie B & Cole  
Y5 George & Alannah 
Y6 Peggy & Oliver O 

Peggy was voted on as chairperson, with  
Oliver as vice-chair. 

Meetings will be held every 3 weeks (two per half 
term). 

School Photographs 

On Tuesday 5th October the children will have their photographs 

taken by Tempest in school. Tempest will not be offering family 

photographs this year. 

Please email admin@gbpa.org.uk if you do not want your child to 

have their photograph taken.  

If you have a child in Nursery who does not attend on Tuesday 

mornings, and you would like a photograph, please come into 

school at 8.30am . Please go to the staff entrance (in carpark) and 

wait for a member of staff to let you in to the hall.   

Falcons, Swans and Swallows do not need to wear their PE kit 

on photograph day but could they please wear their usual PE 

footwear. 

The Friends AGM was 
held on 20.9.21 

The next meeting will be 
held on  

Monday 15th November, 
all are welcome.  Dates of 
Friends events to follow 
soon when confirmed. 

 Harvest  
Year 1 to Year 6 celebrated Harvest in church  on 
Friday. The weather was beautiful as we walked 

through the village and it 
was lovely to be able to celebrate together again 

in the church. 
 

Thank you for the donations to Bedford        
Foodbank. 

The food will be delivered to them on Wednes-
day 6th October, so any further donations need 

to be school by 3.20 on Tuesday please. 

Years 3, 4.5  and 6 school dinner payments 

Caterlink have requested that you login and check your credit for 
school meal payments as they have updated the accounts for the first 

3 weeks and payments will be taken on Monday 27th Seotember. 


